
 
 
     Harry Earl Memorial Scholarship 

Announcement 
 

The BioComposites Centre and Kronospan are launching a new scholarship fund to 
commemorate the life of Dr Harry Earl.  

Harry had a successful career in the wood panel product sector culminating with the 
position of technical manager at Kronospan’s mill in Chirk. 

To help celebrate Harry’s life applications are invited from earlier career academics and 
industrialists working in the wood panel product sector.  

Two awards of £500 each are on offer to help pay for travel and attend events to support 
career development.  

Applicants should submit no more than two pages (A4) giving details as to why they would 
like to be considered for the award.  The application must explain how the funding will be 
used, give an overview of past and current research interests and should include how the 
funding will help achieve future career aspirations. 

Please contact Dr Rob Elias at the BioComposites Centre to register your interest. 
r.m.elias@bangor.ac.uk 

 

Deadline for applications is 30th April 2015 

Award winners will be announced at the IPPS Gala Dinner on the 7th of Oct 2015. 
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